

Members of the Knoxville Songwriters Association helped launch Tennessee Songwriters Week with a performance at the state's Welcome Center on 1-75 in Jellico. Seated are Laurie and David Easterling. Standing, from left, are Gene Blair, Mitch Townley, Edna Riddick, David Lauver and Tim Doyle.

Knoxville Songwriters Help Launch Tennessee Songwriters Week

Members of the Knox-

by the Knoxville Songwrit-

Cummins invited the group

Bluebird Cafe in March.

pass without comment

By Mike Steely Senior Writer steelym@knoxfocus.com

The fight is apparently over between opponents of selling the Andrew Johnson Building and moving the school administration offices to the TVA Towers. Both items were on the Knox

County Commission's 'consent' list, a long list of items that the commission votes on with one collective vote. Both items ended up there after the work session the week before, also without as much as a comment from commissioners in Monday's Regular Commission meeting.

The school board's split vote on the move prompted the commission to approve their resolution "regarding the relocation of the administrative offices from the Andrew Johnson Building to the TVA East Tower".